
Washington Township PTA 

 

Attention 
Due to the impending rain 

Trunk-or-Treat has been postponed 

Until Sunday, November 5th 

Same time (6pm-8pm) 

Same place (Meadow Breeze Park Pavilion) 

Same fun! 

If you are no longer able to participate in 

the decorating of a trunk, or now would 

like to participate please contact 

Rebecca Patti at (908)797-3348 

Or email at patticrew@gmail.com 


